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Sponsor: Reps. Duffey and Boggs Local Impact Statement Procedure Required: No  

Subject: Presentation of career information to students 

 
 

The bill may increase the administrative responsibilities of school districts. It has no 

direct fiscal effect on the state. In general, the bill prohibits school districts from imposing 

restrictions on the presentation of career information to students by representatives of 

skilled trades that are not uniformly imposed on representatives of business, industry, 

charitable institutions, institutions of higher education, armed forces, and other 

employers. Further, the bill requires school districts to provide two opportunities every 

school year for any of these employers to make their presentations in person to all high 

school students. However, this requirement can be satisfied by providing common area 

access for presentation of information materials or by providing a scheduled 

educational or career fair. The administrative responsibilities of school districts may 

increase to schedule such events if a district is not already in compliance with the bill's 

requirements. The bill does not require districts to provide any materials or staff for the 

presentations. Finally, the bill permits districts to develop an application process and 

standards of conduct for organizations that desire to participate in the career 

information presentations, increasing the administrative responsibilities for the districts 

that opt to do so.     
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